PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH
GARVER LLC - TAXIWAY B REHABILITATION

PROJECT

RS-22-116 August 16, 2022



Background
-2 f
0 The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has offered
the City two (2) Airport Improvement Program (AIP)
grants for the rehabilitation of Taxiway B at the
Killeen-Fort Hood Regional Airport (KFHRA).

0 FAA requires professional aviation experienced
oversite and documentation of the construction
process.



Discussion

B
0 Staff has negotiated a professional services

agreement with Garver, LLC, in the amount of
$889,100 for the construction administration
services, on-site resident project representative
services, materials testing services and project

closeout services.



Discussion
I e

0 Project is funded by AIP grant proceeds and
Passenger Facility Charge (PFC) matching funds

0 No impact to the Aviation operational budget

or fund balance



Alternatives
I e

0 Do not approve the agreement

0 Approve the agreement



Recommendation
e

0 Approve the professional services agreement
with the Garver, LLC in the amount not to exceed
$889,100 and authorize the City Manager or
designee to execute all agreement documents
and any and all amendments or actions within
the amounts set by federal, state and local law
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